
WEST LOTHIAN COUNCIL LIBERAL DEMOCRAT COUNCILLOR SALLY PATTLE 

West Lothian Council Meeting January 23rd 2024 

Question to the Executive Councillor for Environment 

1. Since the introduction of the booking system at CRCs across West Lothian, is it possible to

provide detailed information on the following:

- How many days have been at capacity across the five sites?

- How many booking slots have been missed across the five sites?

- How many booking slots are available per hour, and is there capacity to increase the

number of booking slots at any of the five sites?

- Is it possible to provide this information in written format for each site individually?

2. In the two pilot areas for bin inspections, in the Linlithgow and Armadale wards, can you

provide the following information:

- What has been the non-collection rate?

- Has the non-collection rate decreased over the pilot scheme’s duration?

- Are there plans to give more detailed information on what items are the cause of the

non-collection on the bins themselves, rather than residents having to proactively

contact the council to ask?

- What does the bin inspection scheme cost to implement?

3. What would the cost be to extend opening hours by half a day at the Linlithgow CRC?

4. Has there been an increase in fly-tipping since October 2023?

Councillor Sally Pattle 

Liberal Democrat Councillor for the Linlithgow Ward 

Received on 7 Jan 2024 at 17:52

Agenda Item 15




